
Please be advised that story poles will be erected on January 31, 2013,  

to illustrate the heights and locations of the proposed Commercial Core  
Buildings and Dry Boat Storage Building.  These story  

poles will be placed to show the ridgelines and peaks of the  

proposed buildings in the conceptual Dana Point  
Harbor Revitalization Plan.     

 

The story poles will be certified by the County’s Land Surveyor, and  
will remain in place for one week.  The poles will be removed on  

February 7, 2013.   If you have any questions, please feel free  

to contact OC Dana Point Harbor at 949-923-2236. 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 On The Horizon:   

        Festival of Whales     March 9-10 and  16-17 
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